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I am an owner of a rural veterinary clinic. I have been advertising for an associate veterinarian to 
join our team for over 3 years. Our current staff are exhausted, and our caseload just keeps 
growing. Our clinic services a large portion of beef and sheep farms in the NE Vic and vital to the 
agricultural sector. Help is required from our government to address this level of vet shortage. 


